
 
 
 

 

 

   

   

 

 

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December is a very special time at Stepper-ettes as we prepare for our Holiday production.  

This year’s theme is “Twas the Night Before Christmas”.  Students have been working on fun 

music that follows this time honored classic poem.   

 

Shows are held at the Studio and will be on December 19, 20, and 21.  Two shows will be 

held on Monday and Tuesday with one show on Wednesday.   This will allow for plenty of 

seating for friends and family.  Shows will be 30 minutes long.   

 

Your assigned show times have been sent home and will be posted on the Stepper-ette 

website. 

 

On show nights, no regular classes will be held.  

Please note the special meeting and practice times.  Mark your calendar.  
 

If your student has a conflict on the night of their performance, call about a make-up night.  

We will plan our line-ups accordingly.  This is a fun night and we don’t want anyone to miss 

out.  
 

Students should plan to wear holiday attire for their program.  I would like them to wear 

black stretch/nylon type pants and a red holiday top.  Hair and make-up should also be 

done neatly.   
 

*Pre-competition team, shirts will be provided for you. Please wear black pants and a black 

tank top. 
 

 

 

MAKE-UP TIMES  

School holiday activities are important.  If a student 

will be missing a regular class, call Sue at 402-592-

4545 about a make-up time.  
 

STEPPER-ETTE STORE  

The Stepper-ette Store has items available for 

Christmas!   
 

HOLIDAY BREAK  

The Studio will be closed Thursday, December 22 –

Wednesday, January 4th.  Classes will resume on 

Thursday, January 5th.   
 

Thanks and have a wonderful Holiday Season!! 


